
February 27, 2019  

To Whom It May Concern, 

Mandating all vaccinations without nonmedical exemptions is imposing on our Human Right to 

Medical Freedom.  Forcing all persons to be fully vaccinated is a type of dictatorship. We live in 

a country where Freedoms are supposed to be protected, respected, supported and kept.  

Here’s what I understand and why I think this is imposing on the Right to Medical Freedom:  

1. My own mother suffered from several allergies and MS (Multiple Sclerosis), she couldn’t 

be fully vaccinated. My mother in law had Gillian Barre disease, direct side effect of 

vaccinating, and fought it for 3 years until it killed her. Both my sons suffered from side 

effects of vaccines. I myself suffered side effects from childhood vaccines. Not to 

mention the thousands of people I don’t know that suffer from vaccine injury or 

survivors of vaccine death.  

2. 4 confirmed measles cases in Portland since January 2019, does NOT qualify as an 

epidemic. 3 people of these cases stayed home and posed NO PUBLIC THREAT. 

3. Vaccines are NOT one size fits all. Many still choose to vaccinate but don’t fully 

vaccinate. They have religious or philosophical beliefs against it.  To force full 

vaccination imposes on their Medical Freedoms and rights. It also infringes on their 

Right to Freedom of Religious beliefs.     

4. If vaccines are 100% safe and effective then unvaccinated persons pose no threat.  A 

person can’t spread disease without first being exposed to it. So again an unvaccinated 

person does NOT POSE A THREAT to the general public.  

I am highly opposed to mandated vaccinations.  It is infringement on our Human right to 

Medical Freedom.  All exemptions should remain intact because one size doesn’t fit all.   

Respectfully thank you, 

Amy Crump 

 


